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Tel: 01386 438393


head@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk


www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk  


If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.





Mickleton Primary    


  School





JAPANESE EARTHQUAKE


As a school we have been discussing the dreadful events in Japan and New Zealand and learning about how earthquakes and tsunamis occur. Through this our children have decided that they want to raise some money to support people suffering in Japan. We have looked at various charities and decided that we want to contribute to a ‘shelterbox’. We therefore invite you to take part in our “Massive Mickleton Coffee Morning”. This will take place on Friday 25th March from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. We would be very grateful if children and/or parents could bring in cakes or biscuits on Friday morning for us to sell. You are, of course, invited to join us at some time in the morning for coffee and a cake. Posters and leaflets will be sent round the village next week; please let your friends and family know and bring as many of them as you can to join in. Thank you very much for your support.


��





COMIC RELIEF


Thanks to everyone for the magnificent effort


 you all made for Comic Relief Day. The costumes were fantastic, including the staff ones! Thank you also for your donations. £111.85 has been paid into Comic Relief.























 “Friday Fortnightly”


Friday March 18th





Spring Term Parents’ Evenings


Just a reminder that Parents’ Evenings this term will take place on—


Tuesday 22nd March from 4:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. and


Thursday 24th March from 6:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m.


We look forward to seeing you. P.S. If you have not booked an appointment then there is still time.





The staff, FOS and Governors invite you to a celebration of the Royal Wedding on


Thursday 28th April 2011


From 


12:30 – 2:00 p.m.


Dress – red, white and blue








Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





ROYAL WEDDING CELEBRATIONS AT MICKLETON


On Thursday 28th April we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding at school. Our Friends of School are organising a ‘Royal Wedding Day’. Children are invited to come in ‘wedding day dress’ with a red, white and blue theme. We will be having a ‘Street party’ type lunch in the school grounds. We are pleased to announce that you will be able to book a ‘special lunch’ of turkey drummers, chips and a cup cake through our caterers. Booking forms will be sent out shortly (just like Christmas lunch forms). Our Friends of School are also organising decorations and a wedding cake! Every child will get a commemorative gift and a piece of wedding cake. We hope to have an official wedding photographer so that we can have some super mementos of this special day.








PUBLIC SPEAKING EVENT 


The Chipping Campden Public Speaking event took place last night. The theme was ‘My Family’. Imogen Smith and Ellen Welford were selected to be our speakers and both of them spoke excellently. We were very proud of their writing and speaking and the way they represented Mickleton. The final result was very close with Ellen gaining a fantastic second place. Well done, girls! 





Well done to the football and netball teams who played St Catharine’s School this week. Although we narrowly lost the football match, everyone played well and the score was very close at 3-2. By half time in the netball we were trailing 6-5, a very good result. Although St Catharine’s moved ahead in the second half and finally won, Mrs Thomas has a ‘cunning plan’ for our next match. Watch this space!


Well done also to the floorball team who played three games on Thursday at Chipping Campden School. Everyone played very well and the score lines were very close. Well done.








